
	

	 	 	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
10 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to you in order to let you know that we are about to begin our Diocesan approved Relationship, 
Sex and Health Education. This will take place in RE lessons in Term 6 except Y11 who will begin after their 
assessments. 
The Life to the Full is a programme in Relationship, Sex and Health Education for Catholic schools 
throughout the UK which is provided by TenTen. 

What is Life to the Full? 
It’s a programme in Relationships Education based on the Department of Education guidance which is now 
statutory.  This programme is rooted in a Christian understanding of the human person, provided by the 
Catholic Education Service and is inclusive and recognising everyone as an individual. 
We believe that you will find it useful to have access to the main resources which we will be using in our 
teaching. 

The Online Parent Portal contains: 
·         An overview of the programme, “Life to the Full” 
·         Guidance for parents on the content of lessons 
·         Activities that can be undertaken at home to support the delivery of the programme 

How to use this online portal? 
The Online Parent Portal provides you with: 

·         Information about the programme children will be following 
·         Access to resources 
·         Suggestions for further activity at home 
 

To access this, please follow the links to the year group your child is in. In order to view the whole 
programme, you will need to use the following details under Parent portal: 
  
Username: st-josephs-sp1 
Password: silver-12-sp1 
  
Parent Portal can be accessed directly on: 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 

Got a question? 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at school if you experience any difficulties gaining access to the 
programme and I will do my best to resolve the issues. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Mr Blaho-Schlogl 
Head of RE 


